
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

Hi. I really hope everyone is well. I am aware it’s getting difficult for some pupils who are 

missing their friends so this week I am concentrating on some projects/activities to do at 

home together. Keeping busy will keep your mind off other things & doing something fun 

and challenging is rewarding too! Stay safe and remember you can email me your work 

jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Here are some easy ideas to create at home 

 
Why not send a ‘Thinking of you’ postcard 

to someone who you are missing. 
Stay safe everyone, be kind to each other, 

hope you enjoy this week’s newsletter. 

Take care. Mrs Ashworth x 
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